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I attended the BACCN conference earlier this month in Aberdeen with another colleague from our 
Acute Care Team.  The conference was an excellent opportunity to network with other professionals, 
discuss important topics and learn about changes and new advancements in critical care nursing.   

Being from an outreach team, I particularly enjoyed the focus on Martha’s Rule and patient safety.  
The presentations about hospital wide 4-hourly observations were also thought provoking; I will be 
discussing these ideas in our Trust Deteriorating Patient Steering Group.  

Thank you for this opportunity; I am looking forward to attending next year’s event and continuing to 
support the BACCN network.  


